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Submission/viva notice for remedial students 

          Dt. 18/07/2022 

 This is to bring into the notice, for those students studying in first year 

onwards or those regular students of semester 2, who remained absent or have 

not done submission for the course Basic Electronics (3110016), that the 

submission for such remedial student is open till 20/07/2022. Such Students 

are instructed to contact Prof. M V Gojiya, E105, Electrical Engineering 

Department Building. They need to submit a hard copy of lab manual 

physically. 

 

 

 

      

          Course coordinator 


